
The Parish Post 
The latest news of  Skipton Parish Church CE Primary School 

11th March 2022 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Leo & Esther  

Cotswold: Jack & Aneeqa 

Swaledale: Daley & Heidi 

Teeswater: Olivia & Daniel 

 

 

Dorset Downs: Evie & Joshua 

Oxford:  Dalton & John  

Cheviot:  Imogen & Robin 

Herdwick: Jack & Anya 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

COLLECTION FOR 

UKRAINE  
School will be collecting 

items this week on behalf of 

the Good Shepherd Centre, 

Keighley in support of the 

people of Ukraine.  

The Good Shepherd Centre have 

appealed for help from local residents to send desperately 

needed items to the Ukrainian refugees crossing the border 

into Poland. They have arranged lorries to deliver the 

donations. 

Particular items they are looking for: 

• Basic medical supplies: paracetamol, ibuprofen, 
antiseptic cream, bandages, sterile dressings 

• For babies: nappies, dried powdered milk, wet wipes 

• Toiletries: toothpaste, toothbrushes, shower gel, 
deodorant, sanitary products, shampoo 

• Thermals, socks, hats/gloves for all ages 

• Warm blankets 

• Torches 

Please bring to school reception this week. 

Wear Red for 

Red Nose Day  

Friday 18th March  

Children are invited to wear red /  

non-uniform in support of Comic Relief.  

Donations can be made at  

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/

skiptonparishprimaryschool 

The minimum donation on 

JustGiving is £2 so you may 

wish to join together with 

someone else to make a 

donation  

  

Got an hour spare at Lunchtime?  Come and join our team.   

Search vacancies on our school website or use this link  

Parish Church CE Primary School - Vacancies (ycst.co.uk)  

https://www.parish.ycst.co.uk/about-us-1/vacancies


Around school 

this week 

Oxford Class have been 

programming micro 

controllers to make an 

LED switch on  

Dorset Downs have been 

learning about electricity 

circuits and made a complete 

circuit using the whole class  

Suffolk class had a visit from the 

Police who talked about the job 

of a Police Officer and how they 

keep us safe. They also got to 

see a police car and test out the 

siren. 

Years 3 and 4 

took part in a 

football skills 

festival at 

Sandylands. 


